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David Shiner 
Councillor, City o.f Toronto 

Tel: (416) 395-6413 
Fax: (416) 397-9290 
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Re: Planning considerations for Canada Post's Community Mailbox Implementation 

Dear coUeagues of Planning and Growth Management Committee, 

I am requesting your support for lhe following recommendation: 

1 . That the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning, in consultation with all 
appropriate City divisions, report to Planning and Growth Management Committee at 
its June 18. 2015 meeting, on the impact of Canada Posfs Community Mailboxes 
on the urban environment, future developments, the public realm and urban design. 

Background 

Canada Post is changing its service delivery system to move away from home delivery and 
toward a community mailbox model. The implementation of these new community mailboxes 
may have impacts on the urban environment, as well as future planning and development. It is 
important !hat these changes and resulting impacts are understood and can be addressed by 
the City of Toronto. 

Your support for this request would be appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Councillor David Shiner 
Chair, Planning and Growth Management Committee 

Toronto City Hall, I 00 Queen Street West, Suite 839, Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 

PG4.10
 


